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South Hampton Property Owners’ Association, Inc. 

Resume Notice 
 

 

March 9, 2022 

 

 

Dear South Hampton Homeowner, 

 

The Annual Members’ Meeting of the South Hampton Property Owner’s Association, Inc. has been 

scheduled for Saturday, May 14, 2022.  The meeting will be held in person and via Zoom for those 

unable to attend. Additional information to follow. 

 

There will be an election of two (2) Directors at this year’s meeting.  The terms of two (2) members, Jerry 

Noel and Chuck Campagna will be expiring. The term for the two (2) expiring seats will be for two (2) 

years each. 

The current Board Members and Offices are: 

Tom Leonti         President 

Chuck Campagna  Vice President  

Jerry Noel                  Secretary 

Hank Cigolle   Director at Large 

Robert Jones    Treasurer  

 

 

If you are interested in running for the Board, please complete the enclosed form. The deadline for 

resumes to be submitted is Friday, March 25, 2022.  Please call (843) 443-4003 to confirm that the 

Association Office is in receipt of your resume.   

 

Should you have any questions, or need any further clarification regarding this letter, please don’t 

hesitate to contact the Association Office at (843) 443-4003 or via email michelle@empressmgt.com for 

assistance. 

 

 

Per the Board of Directors, 

 

Stacey Bailey 
Association Manager  
Empress Management, LLC 
Association Managing Agent 
 
 
cc:   Homeowner File 
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